
 

Dear Friends and Family:  

This year will mark a very bittersweet milestone for our family, as it will be ten years since Chris passed away, a 

mere sixteen months after receiving the diagnosis of Acute Myeloid Leukemia. We do, however, feel fortunate that 

he remained with us during that timeframe, and that he was able to continue doing what he loved, whether golfing, 

traveling, or being surrounded by his friends and family. We are so proud of all the success we have experienced 

in raising awareness and funds to support research for blood cancer treatment in Chris’s memory.   Your unwavering 

support through sponsorships and participation at our multiple events throughout the year has been the driving 

force of the Foundation’s success, and we will be forever grateful for the generosity you have repeatedly shown to 

our family.  

As a result of the Foundation’s fundraising events in 2024, we donated $65,000 to the Fox Chase-Temple University 

Hospital Bone Marrow Transplant Program. The donations have been earmarked not only for cancer research 

efforts but are also being used to assist patients with needs surrounding access to medical care. To date, total 

contributions to Fox Chase and other charitable causes have totaled close to $600,000.  

We hope that you have been enjoying the summer season and we look forward to this fall, which will mark the 

arrival of the 9th Annual Christopher M. Fuga Memorial Golf Classic. Please join us for this special event on Tuesday, 

October 7, 2025 at RiverCrest Golf Club and Preserve in Phoenixville. It goes without saying, once more, that your 

generosity has been valued in immeasurable ways to our family: we welcome any direct contributions to the 

Foundation through the end of this year. Checks may be made payable to: 

The Christopher M. Fuga Memorial Foundation 

1014 Riverwalk Drive 

Phoenixville, PA 19460 

 

You can also contribute via Venmo: @CMF_Foundation. Questions may be directed to Donna at 610-306-2513 or 

donna.fuga1@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Fuga  

Stephanie and Tom Barndt 

On behalf of the Christopher M. Fuga Memorial Foundation, a 501(c)(3) Charitable Organization 

 

“It’s All Good” 

 


